
Thank you Chair Anderson and the members of the Health Care Committee. I am writing from 

McMinnville OR, in support of SB649.  

 

I believe that fully transparent informed consent is crucial to upholding the ethical obligations of our 

healthcare industry.  

 

Parents should receive full disclosure on vaccine benefits and risks, with adequate time to evaluate their 

decision prior to any vaccines being administered.  

 

The current lack of information provided regarding possible side effects, illnesses, disabilities, and 

deaths which can be caused by vaccines is an injustice to the entire public.  

 

Please see the attached vaccine injury table listing mild to severe documented side effects following 

vaccine injections, many of which mimic the same exact risks as the disease itself.  

 

https://www.hrsa.gov/sites/default/files/vaccinecompensation/vaccineinjurytable.pdf 

 

 

This bill would serve as a massive stride toward achieving true informed consent in regard to vaccines.  

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Erin Linck 

McMinnville OR, 97128  

 

https://www.hrsa.gov/sites/default/files/vaccinecompensation/vaccineinjurytable.pdf

